
Public Information Meeting

for Oxoboxo Lake Residents
Are you a resident of the Oxoboxo 
Lake area? Want to find out about 
the Town of Montville Water 
Pollution Control Authority’s Sewer 
Facilities Plan and how it may affect 
you? Come talk with town staff 

and listen to a 
presentation 
on the Plan!

Thursday, February 18, 2010
6:30 p.m. — Open House
7:00 p.m. — Presentation
7:45 p.m. — Public Questions/Comments

Oakdale Elementary School Cafeteria
30 Indiana Circle
Oakdale, Connecticut
For more information, please call: 
Town WPCA: 860-848-3030, ext. 7
URS Corporation: 860-529-8882, ext. 310


